The lsgvy Update

Wednesday, October 23rd

Library Hours 5:15 PM—5:45 p.m.

Menu: — W.0.M. Bean Supper—Cost is Free

Midweek Prayer & Praise at 6:15 p.m

Missions Class for Kids at 6:15 PM in Children’s Library
Sanctuary Choir Rehearsal at 7:00 p.m.

Sunday, October 27th

Library Hours 8:30 a.m. to 9:00 a.m.
Youth & Adult Sunday School at 9:00 a.m.
Preschool Story Time at 9:00 a.m.

1st-6th Grade Activity Time at 9:00 a.m.
Children’s Sunday School at 9:15 a.m.
Morning Worship at 10:15 a.m.

Bible Drills at 6: 006)

Levy at Nite at 6:00 p m

S.N.A.C.

Wednesday, October 30th
Library Hours 5:15 PM—5:45 p.m.

Call to Dinner at 5:30 PM—Cost: $10.00 for Adults; $5.00 for kids 4-

12 & kids 3 & under are free (R.S.V.P. by noon Tuesday)

Menu: — Hamburger Steak, Corn, Broccoli Cheese Casserole, Rolls/
Cornbread & Red Velvet Cake

Midweek Prayer & Praise at 6:15 p.m

Missions Class for Kids at 6:15 PM in Children’s Library

Sanctuary Choir Rehearsal at 7:00 p.m.

In the mailbox...
Dear church family,

Thank you to all that came out for my surprise
birthday celebration & the many cards & birthday
wishes. 1I'm truly blessed for the family & friends

that joined in the festivities. It was a fun filled

enjoyable day.
Diana Harper

To say thank you to all the people that worked to
make the Acts 1:8 Mission Day a success seems so
inadequate. | feel the No Sale Yard Sale was a huge
success & a great opportunity for the church to share
the love of Jesus with so many. Not only did we
bless others, but each of us received a blessing also.
Thank you so much to all who prepared the “stuff”,
worked the day of, & packed the “stuff” up after-
wards. A very overwhelming task was made
manageable because of all of you. Thank You—
Thank You! | appreciate you all!

Site Leader—Diana Harper

Patti Johnston for
making the communion
bread for World
Communion Sunday.

Roses To.....

(if you 'd like to give roses to someone in the open door,
call the church office at 501-753-7347 or email
office(@levybaptist.com)

Can | ask you to pour out your love and gratitude to our music staff this October? We
have some of the most amazing servants in Scott, Angie, Gwenn, and Bro. Tommy. May |
ask you to take time throughout this month to write a note, reach out, or in some way
encourage our fantastic musicians?

We are blessed at Levy Baptist Church! They all have a deep love for the Lord and a

desire to connect people to Jesus through their ministry of music. What a joy to serve
alongside such faithful brothers and sisters in ministry!

You are beloved, LBC! I’'m thankful to serve King Jesus alongside you. Let’s keep our eyes fixed on Jesus
as we walk together through these joy-filled and weary days.

The Lord bless you until we gather again!

Looking for o good book to read?

r

SOMETIMES ALL
YOU NEED IS A LITTLE
N\

Mysterious adventures await you in the
LBC Library with five new different
series of mysteries available for check
out! Be one of the first to go on an
adventure with this new

series!

They dre ready dnd waiting just for you!

The Power of an Invite:

Why people came to church:

6-8%  Came by own initiative

We are so excited about our upcoming Halloween Carnival on Thursday, October 31%,
from 5:00 — 6:30 p.m.! We need your helping hands to make it great. Do you like to

decorate, organize, play games, or talk to people? There are so many meaningful ways to
serve!

This is how you can be a part of this fun evening!
Serve Opportunities:

We need bags of individually wrapped candy/treats to give out as prizes for the games.
Please bring your candy/treat donations to the children’s hallway or the church office. You
may start bringing in your candy donations today!

Ways to Help:

GAMES S L)t
THURSDAY, OCTOBER 31, 2024

5:00 PM - 6:30 PM
Event will be held indoors regardless of weather! iy
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Pass Out Prizes at a Game- Carnival games will be set up. We need volunteers to pass out
prizes to the winners. Prizes will be provided.

Help at the Cake Walk, Little Debbie—Sign up to help at everyone's favorite booth! You
will help keep the game moving and assist winners in picking out their treats.

Bring Treats, Little Debbie, for the Cake Walk- We need Little Debbie individually wrapped treats. Cookies, brownies, cakes, etc. You may bring
them to the Carnival or drop off earlier in the day at the office.

Set Up & Clean Up- We will need lots of help decorating, setting up, and help cleaning up after the event.

We can't wait! If you have any questions about ways to help please contact Theresa Tiner (tntiner@aol.com)
Thank you!

We always need candy, so please add it to your shopping list or donate to our candy fund. All of this is only possible with your help. Thank you!

8-10% Liked the clergy
3-4% Had a need met by the church
1-2%  Were evangelized

75-85% Were invited by a friend

The average is that 83% of people came to
church because a friend invited them to come.

Memorial gifts are necessary to the well-being of
any congregation because of what they represent —
one person’s legacy, one
congregation’s act of worship.

Memorial gifts have been received in memory of
John Lovell by:
Patricia Calhoun

The hearty aroma of
homemade beans will fill

There are many easy ways to give.
You can give by debit/credit card on
www.levybaptist.com by selecting
the “E-Giving” button in the top

i right corner. Text giving is
available by texting the word “give”
to 501-404-2721. You may also give
by Automatic Bank Pay: Log in to
your bank’s website and follow the
instructions to set up Levy Baptist

s
ONLINE GIVING

Ofpccfrss

9:00 a.m. - 2:00 p.m.
Monday - Friday

IR R

New Mailing Address... Church as a new payee. Your bank will print and mail a check
Johnny & Frances Robinson If you prefer giving traditionally, it’s always easy to give by cash/check in the church office, in
Fox Ridge the offering plate in church, or by mail to Levy Baptist Church, 3501 Pike Avenue, North Little

17 Parkstone Cir., Apt. 79 Rock, AR 72118

North Little Rock, AR 72116-7174

the kitchen at Levy
Baptist Church on
Wednesday mght
October 23™. Levy’s
Women on Mission are serving beans at 5:30
p.m. Bean suppers are a tradition that dates back
centuries and may have its roots in the Pilgrims,
who made baked beans and brown bread the
night before so as not to work on the

Sabbath. No reservations are necessary, and
there’s no charge; bring your donation to
Southern Baptist Global Hunger Relief.

| The Open Door of Levy Baptist Church

501-753-7347
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) Levy Baptlst Church

Classes for
all Ages -
" If you would like someone

remembered in the prayers, please
send your request to
office@levybaptist.com by noon on

' - Wednesday to be included in
Al chidren e inved toweartheir Halloween Costume tothe 10:5 2. senice : Wednesday’s printed handbill.
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